
As a constituent and business owner in HD 23, I am writing to express my extreme displeasure and concern over Representative 
Mike Nearman’s behavior. His door opening incident, coupled with his sharing of his phone number, so protesters would have 
access, it abhorrent. He put all his coworkers, and local law-enforcement in harms way. His behavior has embarrassed our state in 
the national media. Since he was already been stripped of committee assignments, (and rightly so), he is ineffectual. 

HD 23 residents deserve better. Please expel him


